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Proposed work
Three additional blade signs.

- Two on Massachusetts Avenue
- One on Newbury Street 











Reason for additional signage
As seen from the below photos, it is difficult to see our store from the subway 
station and down newbury street due to neighboring tenants



Reason for additional signage
Nearby tenants have similar signage as seen in the below photos



Contact Information
MUJI U.S.A. LIMITED

-Eric Kobuchi - Muji Store Development General Manager
eric@muji.com cc: facility@muji.com
(646)366-0515

North American Signs (Sign manufacturer and installer)

-Patrick Ramsdell - Project Manager
pcr@northamericansigns.com
(574)485-4288
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